
LinkedIn Openings for Mechanical and Electrical Engineers have increased ~2.3x in the
last month!
Industrial Engineering has increased by 1.55x for the same time period.
The number of engineers in the United States has not increased in the last five years.

Interesting video in the Wall Street Journal explaining why the recent tech lay-offs don’t
reflect the overall job market.



We are seeing quite the opposite in the Engineering Market.  We have seen a ~2.3x increase
in job postings for Electrical & Mechanical Engineers since November 8th, and 1.55x
increase in Industrial Engineering postings for the same period.



 





Contact us if you are looking for Engineers or looking for a change.  Let our 35+ years of
engineering experience help!






https://www.wsj.com/video/series/news-explainers/why-tech-layoffs-dont-reflect-the-
job-market/0C164B7B-6FA8-4B06-AA29-4FB87519691C


